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ACSS Recruitment Campaign 2024

The Advisory Committee for Social Science (ACSS) welcomes applications from
experienced professionals across the social science disciplines to complement the
skills and knowledge currently in the committee. As a member, you will play a
pivotal role in guiding the FSA’s work, ensuring our consumer advice is informed
by rigorous research.

This year, we are particularly interested in candidates with expertise in:

Economics,
Statistics,
Organisational/Business Behaviours.

Your contributions will help shape the future of food standards and consumer
safety. If you are ready to make a significant impact through your expertise, we
encourage you to apply.

For more information about the process and how to apply, visit the SAC
recruitment webpage.

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsac.food.gov.uk%2FIntroduction%2520to%2520Recruitment&data=05%7C02%7C%7Cc36c0d244fd3484bf45208dccdeb8fff%7C8a1c50f901b74c8aa6fa90eb906f18e9%7C0%7C0%7C638611658827867407%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=4Rs3Ogg3%2F%2B1zA9dwjsrfHTcar2OxpJnoQtk6P2GM4Vw%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsac.food.gov.uk%2FIntroduction%2520to%2520Recruitment&data=05%7C02%7C%7Cc36c0d244fd3484bf45208dccdeb8fff%7C8a1c50f901b74c8aa6fa90eb906f18e9%7C0%7C0%7C638611658827867407%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=4Rs3Ogg3%2F%2B1zA9dwjsrfHTcar2OxpJnoQtk6P2GM4Vw%3D&reserved=0

